
The information collected on the consent form will be securely sent to the local NHS Child Health Information Service and to your Doctor/GP Practice. 
It will also be retained by OHFT.  For further information you can read our fair processing policy here:www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/privacy/ 
SM May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Catch up Vaccinations – Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge on 9th June 

Yr 8 - HPV 
Yr. 9 & Yr10 - HPV, Td/IPV and Men ACWY, MMR 

  
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

A team of nurses will be visiting your child’s school on the above date to offer catch up 

vaccinations.  Your child will be offered any outstanding vaccinations on this date if they missed 

the main school session, and we hold a valid consent which is in date (2 academic years for 

HPV, 1 academic year for all other vaccinations). 

 

If you are unsure whether you have already submitted a Consent Form for these vaccinations, 

please check for the confirmation email from either noreply@cinnamondigitalapplications.co.uk or 

school.immunisations@nhs.net. If you are unsure whether your child is outstanding these vaccinations 

contact Child Health Information Department on 0300 561 1851/your GP. 

 
If any medical information has changed, or your child has received these vaccinations outside of 
school since you submitted the original consent, please email 
immunisationteam@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk or telephone 07920254400. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   

 

       
Susan Mahoney       Helena Uddin 
Immunisation Team Lead     Immunisation Team Lead  
School Aged Immunisation Service    School Aged Immunisation Service 
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